
 

 

 

7 June 2017 

 

 

Commissioner Cirkovic  

Fair Work Commission 

 

Via Email  

 

Dear Commissioner, 

 

AM2014/281 - Professional Employees Award 2010 

 

 

Business SA apologises for not attending the conferences for this matter on 

7 April and 31 May 2017. Ultimately Business SA could not attend due to 

limited resources.  

 

We thank the Commission for the opportunity to advise the Commission 

and parties of our position as follows: 

 

Business SA notes the correspondence from AiGroup on behalf of the other interested parties 

dated 30 May 2017. 

 

Clause 7.2  Business SA submitted that the Facilitative provisions for flexible working 

practices Current cl.8.4 needs to be reproduced in ED. 

Business SA notes the AIG response and does not press this submission. 

 

Clause 13  Ordinary hours of work – in response to the Commission’s question, Business 

SA does not consider it necessary to impose an arbitrary cap. 

 

Clause 14.2  Business SA notes in transcript of 31 May 2017 that the APESMA submission 

has been withdrawn and dose not press its response. 

 

Should you require any further information or have questions, please contact Karen van Gorp, 
Senior Policy Adviser, on (08) 8300 0040 or karenv@business-sa.com. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Karen van Gorp   

Senior Policy Adviser 

 

 

 

ABN 000 14 725 309 328 
Level 1, 136 Greenhill Road 
Unley South Australia 5061 
T:  +61 8 8300 0000 
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